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April 12, 2010 

 

 

TO: Alderman Greg Helding, Chairman 

 Public Works and Services Committee  

 

FROM: John Rooney, Assistant Commissioner/Engineering 

 Department of Public Works  

 

RE: Three-Party Design Engineering Services for State ID: 2290-17-00, Northwestern 

Avenue (STH 38), Strand Associates, Inc., consultant  

 

 

We have received a three-party agreement from Strand Associates between the consultant, the 

City and Wisconsin DOT for reconstructing Northwestern Avenue (STH 38) from Golf Avenue 

to Memorial Drive, State Project ID:  2290-17-00.  

 

The proposal is in the not-to-exceed amount of $1,010,542.56, with the City’s share being  

$252,635.62 or 25% and funding is available in 990.908.5060, Northwestern Avenue from 

Memorial Drive to Golf Avenue and in the 2011 CIP. 

 

If the Committee agrees, appropriate action would be to approve the agreement and authorize 

the Mayor and City Clerk to enter into the agreement.   

 

 

Cc:  Joy Hansche 
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